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Item No.  Application No.  Address 
          
1  22/01093/REG03  Windsor Bridge, Windsor  

Bridge Road, Twerton, Bath 
 
 
An updated arboricultural impact assessment (AIA) has been submitted. The 
updated AIA is based upon a more developed detailed design and allows for 
the retention of trees T11 – T14 which were previously shown to be removed. 
 
The total number of tree removals is therefore reduced from 18 to 13. 
 
Officers consider this to be a positive development which means that the 
harm arising to existing trees as a result of the proposals will be reduced. 


